
Wednesday 10th November  
 

We are only a small school but like to provide the children 
with big opportunities! The children at Cheriton relish a 
challenge and enjoy all of the extra experiences that are 
planned for them by the incredible staff. This week’s 
newsletter is jam packed full of upcoming opportunities 
and events so get your diary at the ready! 
 
Mr. R. Scott            10.11.21 

 

Progress Award  
 

A huge well done to: 
 

• Hannah for all of the effort and extra 

practise you are putting into your 

maths. 

• Sebastian for putting so much effort 

into your maths and science. 

• Phoebe for showing such 

commitment to improving your 

handwriting   

• Felix for all your effort in reading in 

school and at home 

Dates 
 
12.11.21 Remembrance Day Assembly 

15.11.21 Class 2 First Aid Workshop 

17.11.21 School Photographs 

17.11.21 Reading Workshop Class 1         

       @3:30 

24.11.21 School Photographs Rain-off Day  

29.11.21 Phonics Assessment Week Y2 

13.12.21 Pre-School/Class 1 Performance 

14.12.21 Whole School Pantomime Visit 

15.12.21 Christmas Lunch  

16.12.21  Class Parties  

17.12.21 Last Day of Term— 2pm Finish 

04.01.22 Non Pupil Day  

05.01.22 First Day of the Spring Term 

25.02.22 Re-scheduled Flu Immunisation 

Early Reading  
Mrs Squance would like to invite all parents from Class 1 for an Early Reading workshop. The school 

has recently started to use a new reading programme called Phonics Bug which enhances the 

learning experience for the children. This is a fantastic resource and will offer many opportunities for 

your child to engage with phonics beyond the classroom and develop their reading skills at home. 

Join us on Wednesday17th November 3.30-4.15 in the outside area (children are welcome to come 

too). Children’s ‘log in’ information will then be sent home. 

Accelerated Reader 
We are currently working on how we use AR in school.  We 

are busy  trialling different things which we hope will 
improve the experience for the children.  Please bear with us 

whilst we review which changes work best.  Thank you. 
 We will share more with you in early January .  

Face Coverings– Thank you to everyone for continuing to 

wear your face masks when entering the school site or 

dropping your children at Pre-School. You are helping to 

protect the most vunerable and anxious members of our 

community .   

ASTHMA 
If your child has asthma please collect, complete and 
return a plan from Mrs McCracken, so we can ensure 

we are giving the correct care in school. 

Children's asthma action plan | Asthma UK  

https://www.asthma.org.uk/advice/child/manage/action-plan/


How it works: Amazon will give 0.5% of the net purchase price (excluding VAT and other shipping fees) of eligible 
AmazonSmile purchases to the charitable organisations selected by our customers—this link will take you to the PTFA 
donation page. https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1026641-0 

How to set it up in the app: 

Want to help make a difference while you shop in the Amazon app, at no extra cost to you?  

Simply follow the instructions below to select Friends Of Cheriton Bishop Primary School as your charity and activate 
AmazonSmile in the app.  

Amazon will donate a portion of your eligible mobile app purchases to us. 

How it works: 

1. Open the Amazon app on your phone 

2. Select the main menu (=) & tap on "AmazonSmile" within Programmes & Features 

3. Select Friends Of Cheriton Bishop Primary School as your charity 

4. Follow the on-screen instructions to activate AmazonSmile in the mobile app 

Christmas  

Pre-School and Class 1 are teaming up to present a joint Nativity performance. We will video this 

and make it available to families so that it can be enjoyed by all. We also intend to invite immediate 

families into school so that the children get the opportunity to perform in front of an audience, 

although this could change, depending on COVID guidance. 

Classes 2, 3 and 4 are busy rehearsing festive songs, which we will release in the lead up to 

Christmas.  

The PTFA have organised wreath making, a Christmas Fayre and a party for the children. 

Christmas Key Dates 

Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th November: PTFA Christmas Wreath Making—booking essential! 

Friday 10th December: PTFA Village Christmas Fayre at the Village Hall from 5-7pm 

Monday 13th December: Pre-School and Class 1 performance 2:30pm—Information to follow 

Tuesday 14th December: Pantomime Trip for whole school.  Pre-School Bouncy Castle.  

Wednesday 15th December: Christmas lunch— Christmas hats made in school, wear Christmas Jumpers  

Thursday 16th December: PTFA—Class Parties— wear party clothes 

Friday 17th December: 2pm finish NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1026641-0


School Site 
We have decided to lock the entrance gate to school when the 
cleaners leave the school site at the end of the day, we will 
unlock the gate at 8:40am the next day. We have recently 
found dog faeces in the playground on numerous occasions 
and obviously we do not want the children to have to navigate 
this.  If the gate is locked in the morning please bear with us as 
we will open the gate as close to 8:40am as possible. Please 
remember that we have our Breakfast Club if you need to 
book your child in, which opens at 7:30am at a cost of £3.50. 
 

School Photographs 
This year we will be using DeeDee Photography instead of 
Tempest Photography to take the children’s school  photo-
graphs.  The children will be having individual photographs 
taken, and they will be able to have family photographs with 
siblings in school.  Unfortunately we will not be able to invite 
younger siblings into school due to Covid restrictions.   
The photographs will be taken outdoors on Wednesday 17th     
November, but should the weather be inclement the session 
will take place the following week on Wednesday 24th        
November. 
 

Remembrance Service 

On Friday 12th November we will be holding a Remembrance 
Service to mark Armistice Day, which will be held in the play-
ground.  We feel it is very important for the children to mark 
this occasion.  Mr. Miners will play the ‘Last Post’. 

The collection box for the Royal British Legion will continue to 
be outside the school office every morning/afternoon this 
week. 


